
 

 

March 12, 2024 

 

 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4  

 

Attention: Registrar 

Regarding:  EB-2023-0028 Hydro 2000 Inc. Application for 2024 Rates 

 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 

Hydro 2000 Inc. has received and reviewed the draft of the OEB’s decision and rate order 

issued on March 07, 2024, regarding its 2024 IRM Application. 

 

Hydro 2000 Inc. has not identified any discrepancies or concerns with the draft decision and 

has no further comments on the matter. 

 

Should the Board have questions regarding this matter, don’t hesitate to contact me at the 

information below. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Lise Wilkinson 

General Manager 

Hydro 2000 Inc. 

440, rue St-Philippe St. CP/PO Box 370 

Alfred (Ontario K0B 1A0 

Tel: (613) 679-4093 ext. 202 / Fax (613) 679-0452 

email:  lisewilkinson@hydro2000.ca 
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